
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

September, 2015 

Re:  The Whole You Initiative from Human Resources 

 

  

Dear Colleague, 

 

Wellesley College is committed to supporting the well-being of our workforce by providing a 

comprehensive range of resources and tools, in addition to the generous benefits Wellesley College offers. 

To that end, the Human Resources Office is pleased to introduce The Whole You Initiative.  The Whole 

You Initiative was designed to look holistically at our faculty and staff and provide resources in support of 

four key areas: Healthy You, Prosperous You, Develop & Reward You and Engage You.  

 

We also know that one size does not fit all and your needs change in these four areas during different 

times of your life.  For that reason, we have developed a series of offerings that are open to all, but 

specifically targeted to different audiences that might best benefit from the program.  We have designed 

the delivery of the offerings in different ways, to best meet your needs.   

 

For details on the offerings, please go to the following link: www.wellesley.edu/hr/events.  On this page, 

you will see our online events calendar, with the option of downloading a PDF version, if you are 

interested in seeing the schedule for the whole year.  The online calendar will allow you the convenience 

of reviewing program descriptions, RSVP directly and copy the event to your own calendar.   

 

Please take advantage of these rich resources, learning opportunities and tools offered to you in The 

Whole You Initiative.   As always, your feedback is appreciated and helps inform our future work 

together.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Carolyn Slaboden 

Assistant Vice President for Human Resources 
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